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No. 16-5/AATVS/ 2 H8
OFFICE OF THE EXECUTIVE SECRETARY
ANDAMAN ADIM JANJATI VIKAS SAMITI

Port Blair, dated the/ *August’2001.

To
The Executive Engineer,
Electricity Department,

Rangath.

Sub: Transfer of Shri Thatha Rao, Engine Driver from
Strait Island - reg:-

Sir,

1 am to say that the Andamanese Tribes are demanding the transfer of
Shri Thatha Rao, Engine Driver presently working at Strait Island . He has
already completed couple of years of service at Strait Island .

His continuous posting at Strait Island will effect the social life of the

primitive tribes. It is requested that an early action may kindly be initiated to
transfer Shri Thatha Rao from Strait Island with the posting of substitute.

Yours faithfully,
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Executjve Secretary,
4 AAJVS.

3‘6
Copy To

SM/;WMVLQ &4/\%"\/\_9% uﬁc‘%"b

Povk Bl fou > foal ).

i
. A




